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JULY NEWSLETTER 2015                
CREATIVE BEGINNINGS
2690 N. 1ST AVE – TUCSON AZ 85719 – (520) 620-1284
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Note from the office:

Parents if you have children enrolled in the Amphi and Flowing Wells School District. Please let us know which elementary they will be attending and we may be able to transport for Before & Afterschool enrollment.

- Alicia Chavez
Parents please remember to sign in and out of the computer and Book.
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“Tender Time".
Our theme for July is "Under the Sea". Children will learn about ocean animals, water & sun safety and so much more.  We will be introducing the color white. Maybe the children can help you find things that are white around your home! Children have enjoyed the water table outside in our playground. Splash days will continue to be every Thursday, please send extra clothes for children that day. 
- Ms. .Monica
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“Butterflies & Caterpillars”

Pre-K’s"

Our July theme is "Under the Sea". Children will learn about ocean animals, water and Sun Safety and so much more. Wednesday is cooking day, each Wednesday of the month children will get a special snack made by them. Splash day will continue to be every Thursday, please send extra clothes for children that day.  
-Ms. Timilee
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“School-Age Superstars"
"Under the Sea" is our theme for July.  How much can we learn about the ocean?  What are the different ocean animals? School age Super stars we are planning a few field trips this month.  Please look out for the calendar for sign up dates.
- Ms. Isabel
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“A REMINDER”
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Parents it is Hot! so we are planning Splash days on Thursday’s at school. Please send an extra set of clothes labeled with your child’s name.  Also if you would like to send in a water bottle.
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  Parents we are accepting donations of children clothes. All sizes and seasons.  Please drop off in the front desk.  Thank you for your continued support.

Creative Beginnings

   
6/30/15
D&J
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